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keygen by ENGi. NE.Echocardiographic quantitative myocardial
function and exercise performance. Because echocardiographic left
ventricular (LV) ejection fraction (EF) is widely used to quantify LV
systolic function, we sought to determine the relationships of
echocardiographic LV function with exercise testing. In 75 healthy
subjects, we compared echocardiographic and treadmill exercise
performance, defined as the time to reach 85% of age-predicted
maximal heart rate and standard deviation of the R-R interval.
Correlations between echocardiographic and treadmill exercise
performance were determined using multiple regression analysis,
including a model in which sex, age, weight, and height were included
in addition to EF. Echocardiographic LV EF was weakly correlated
with treadmill time (r = 0.34; P =.001), but the coefficient of
determination (r2 = 0.10) was less than that predicted by a model in
which the four variables were included (r2 = 0.20). In contrast, LV
midwall fractional shortening and isovolumic relaxation time were
highly correlated with treadmill time (r = -0.76, P =.0001; r = -0.56, P
=.0001) and yielded high coefficients of determination. In addition, LV
midwall fractional shortening and isovolumic relaxation time were
highly correlated with treadmill performance (r = -0.75, P =.0001, r =
-0.62, P =.0001, respectively). Echocardiographic LV ejection fraction
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is only weakly correlated with exercise performance, likely because it
is an insensitive measure of LV systolic function. LV midwall fractional
shortening and isovolumic relaxation time correlate strongly with
exercise performance and may prove useful in the detection of
reversible abnormalities that occur in response to interventions and
that may be responsive to
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